
To link with our History 
topic we will be reading: 
Stone Age Boy, and A Day 
in the Life of a Caveman, a 
Queen and Everything in 
Between. 

PE will be on Wednesday and Thursday—please bring your PE kit to school 

Wednesday 18th October 2pm in the school hall. 

We will showcase some of our best work from the half term 

and perform a song—no PE this day. 

Our first Maths topic is Place Value— learning about numbers 
to 1000. 

Our second Maths topic is Addition and Sub-
traction  

We are learning all about the human body. We will 
learn about the skeletons, muscles and keeping our bodies 

healthy. 

We are learning about keeping ourselves healthy and safe as 
well as growing and changing. We will learn about making 

important choices; getting enough sleep; keeping 
our teeth clean; responsibility; and being safe 

around medicines. 

Our topic this half term is The Stone Age. We will 
learn about when Stone Age people existed and what their 
achievements were. We will learn about Stone Age settle-

ments and how people entertained themselves. 

We are learning about staying safe online and how to tell the 
difference between fact and opinion on the internet. 

To link to our Science and PSHE topics, we are learning about 
a healthy, balanced diet and will create a  healthy recipe. 

Our topic this half term is ‘Greek Myths’. We will learn to 
respond to music and identify how it makes us feel. We will 

learn to compose melodies and perform as a group. 

All children should come to school with a full water 

bottle.—water not juice or flavoured water. 

Remember to label your child’s clothes to help lost items get 

rehomed.  

Reading books and homework returned by Friday 


